
 

 
 
 

Hertsmere Borough Council 
  

Statement of Reasons for Making 
 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
(ALDENHAM AVENUE AND CHRISTCHURCH CRESCENT, RADLETT)  

(RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2017 
 
In order to prevent congestion, obstructive parking, improve traffic flow and road 
safety and to improve the environment for local residents and others, Hertsmere 
Borough Council has made the above named Order to implement waiting restrictions 
in parts of Aldenham Avenue and Christchurch Crescent, Radlett. 
 
The proposals are considered necessary to prevent obstructive parking, help with 
the free flow of traffic, and improve visibility and road safety within the vicinity.  
Consent from the Highway Authority to promote this Order has been granted. 
 
Therefore, it appears to the Hertsmere Borough Council that it is necessary and 
expedient to make the Order in the interests of avoiding danger to persons or other 
traffic using the roads or any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such 
danger arising, for facilitating the passage on the roads or any other road of any 
class of traffic (including pedestrians), for preventing obstructive parking and for 
preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the roads run. 
 
Consultation has been carried out with local and County Councillors representing 
the area, the Highway Authority, the local Police, Ambulance, Fire and Rescue 
Services, FTA, RHA, other local organisations and local residents. 

 


